
 
 

14
th
 December 2012 

 

 

Hi All 

 

 

I hereby wish to thank all the Clubs & Individuals who have donated to LCIF 

this year. 

 

 

The lives that have been touched through Lions will forever be remembered for 

the help that was given with the aid from LCIF,  during disasters, sight related 

problems, inoculations, or humanitarian needs worldwide 

 

 

There are still a number of Clubs in our District that have not as yet made a 

donation and I hope that this will be done in the new year, as it is a requirement 

for the Club & Presidents excellence award   

 

 

I especially like to congratulate you for the hard work within your Lionistic 

area. Your donations have helped countless individuals throughout the world  

 

 

 On behalf of all those who will & have benefited from help through  LCIF , I 

once again  thank you. 
 

Wishing everyone a Blessed Christmas and a Peaceful New 

Year. 
 

PDG . Wolsley  

DC - LCIF 


